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March 5, 2012 
 
 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 
The Lambton Kent District School Board supports the efforts of the Lambton Children’s Safety Village 
Committee to construct a facility that will bring safety training, education and awareness to our 
elementary students. 
 
Injury prevention experts estimate that over 90% of childhood injuries are preventable.  A Safety 
Village would provide instruction on a number of safety issues such as bicycle safety, fire safety, farm 
safety, street proofing and stranger awareness.  Information that could possibly one day save a life. 
 
Students in our south elementary schools have benefited from the training and education received 
from the Chatham-Kent Children’s Safety Village and we are fortunate to have this resource in our 
Chatham-Kent community. 
 
Congratulations are extended to the committee for their work in bringing a Safety Village and safety 
education to the children of Lambton County. 
 
 
Yours truly, 

 
Jim Costello 
Director of Education 
 


